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May 15, 2024 
 
 
RE: Kiwetinohk Opal Transmission Project – Project Update     
 
In July 2023, ATCO Electric Ltd. (ATCO) sent you information about the Kiwetinohk Opal Transmission 
Project (the Project). The Project is located in Fox Creek, Alberta and will connect a customer’s new 
generation facility to the electrical grid. This letter provides an update on the Project status and 
construction schedule. 
 
Project Details 
On November 24, 2023, ATCO filed a Facility Application (Proceeding No. 28658) for this Project to the 
Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC). On February 23, 2024, the AUC approved ATCO’s Facility Application 
and granted ATCO permits to construct and licences to operate the Project. 
 
ATCO’s approved plans include: 

 Construction of approximately two kilometres (km) of single-circuit 144 kilovolt (kV) 
transmission line (to be called 7LA199); and 

 Modifications to the existing 144 kV transmission line 7L199 to accommodate the connection of 
7LA199, including upgrading seven km of line in the existing alignment and relocating 
approximately 500 metres of line to a new alignment. 

 
Construction Schedule 
Construction of this Project has been delayed until 2025. We will notify directly affected landholders 
with a construction schedule once we get closer to the construction start date and plans are finalized.  
 
Please contact us at your earliest convenience should you have any questions or comments regarding 
the Project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jenna Jewell 
Planner, Lands 
ATCO Electric Ltd. 
Toll Free: 1-855-420-5775 
E-mail: consultation@atcoelectric.com 
 
Enclosure: 

 Approved Route Mosaic Map (RS-7LA199-N2-01) 


